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I am a parent at Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School--both of my children 

have gone there for their entire grade school education, and we hope they will be 

able to continue through the 8th grade. We love this school and our children are 

thriving there. This bill threatens the existence of our school, which is being forced to 

relocate due to lease termination by our sponsoring district, GBSD. An exhaustive 

search has led to only one suitable new facility that our school can relocate to in the 

timeline given, which is less than 1000 feet from the GBSD boundary.  

Please opposite this bill and allow our school to continue growing and serving 

students!  

 


